650 KILOCYCLES

Mail Address:
P. O. Box 629

Telephones:

Baq Bpoaclcasiinq Compunq
GOOSG CPEQL, TQXCIS

February 5, 1947

Mr. S. K. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr., Morss:

This is our way of expressing appreciation of
your kindness in replying to our request for reports on
the reception of our station during our all-night eguip-
ment test Wednesdsy morning, January 29, 1947. Thie was
our first broadcast, and we were agreeably surprised at
the response. Thank you very much for your reply.

Yaure very truly,
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